
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
  

 

 

  

INSCH NURSERY 
Newsletter  

 

We can hardly believe that the first term is almost over already!!  The children 
have all settled in really well and we have enjoyed gett ing to know them as 

individuals.  

10th October 2017 
 

Achievement wall 
As some of you may have already noticed, we have a wall outside the 

Bumblebee room to display achievements.  After the holidays, we would love it if 
all of the children could bring in a photo, picture or note with something they 
achieved during the holidays.  We are part icularly excited to see examples of 

children being SAFE, HEALTHY, ACHIEVING, NURTURED, ACTIVE, RESPECTED, 
RESPONSIBLE and INCLUDED. 

Examples of this could include; remembering to look both ways when crossing a 
road, trying a new food, helping set the table.  Really anything that makes you 
say, “Wow, well done”. (If any parents achieve anything during the holidays we 

would love to see that too). 
  

Intergenerat ional Links  
We have been in discussion with Drumdarroch Care home about creat ing 

intergenerat ional links within our community.  Our aim is to take small groups of 
children on regular visits to the care home to take part in act ivit ies and build 
relat ionships with the residents. The first visit will be on Tuesday the 31st of 

October and the staff and residents are organising some Halloween themed 
act ivit ies.  We will take 12 children from the morning and the same again in the 

afternoon. If your child isn’t in the group this t ime, don’t worry everyone will get 
a turn over the year. 

Bob the Bear says… 
In line with Insch Schools vision, ‘Reach for the Stars’, we have our own nursery 

posters displaying our vision, values and aims. 
We use these statements to reinforce posit ive behaviour in nursery. 

 
 



 

31st October 
Although we do not specifically celebrate Halloween in nursery, if children wish 
to come to nursery in fancy dress on Tuesday the 31st of October they are more 

than welcome to. 
 

Reminder 
Please, please, please ensure your child’s name is on all jackets, sweatshirts, shoes 
and wellies.  With so many children, we are f inding it challenging to keep track of 

whose belongings are whose. 

As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to talk to a 
member of staff. 

 

Dates for your diary 
Tues 31st October – Come in fancy dress if you wish 

Tues 31st October – Small group visit ing Drumdarroch 
Wednesday 1st November – Nursery Photos (and siblings in school) 

Saturday 4th November – Family photographs (sign-up sheet at school off ice) 
Monday 13th November and Tuesday 14th November – In-service days, Nursery closed to pupils. 

Friday 22nd December – Last day of term two. 


